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24th May 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 

On Wednesday 16th June, we would like to take Class 1 to Harlow Carr 
Gardens in Harrogate. This is to support the Understanding the World area of 
the EYFS curriculum. While we are there we will explore the gardens looking at 
the different colours, shapes and patterns of the plants and searching for 
minibeasts! 

We will leave school after the register and return to school before the end of the 
school day. Children who usually have a school meal will be provided with a 
school packed lunch. 

Please can you send your child in to school with a backpack which they can 
use to carry their lunch. They should wear school uniform and be dressed 
appropriately for the weather – coat/ sunhat/ wellies. 

The Friends of Fountains have very kindly offered to pay a lump sum towards 
the cost of the trip so we only require £2 per child to enable us to cover the 
remaining cost of the trip.  Please make payment via ParentPay as soon as 
possible.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch: 
class1@gfschools.co.uk  
 
 
 
Miss Wray 
Class Teacher 
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